
DARCO WATER TECHNOLOGIES LIMITED 
(Company Registration No. 200106732C) 

(Incorporated in the Republic of Singapore) 
 

 
 

RESUMPTION OF TRADING OF DARCO WATER TECHNOLOGIES LIMITED 
 

 
Further to the announcement on 20 March 2014, the Board of Directors (the “Board”) of 
Darco Water Technologies Limited (the “Company”) and together with its subsidiaries, (the 
“Group”) is pleased to announce that it has received no objections from the Singapore 
Exchange Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”) in relation to its application for the 
resumption of trading.  
 
The Company will be requesting for the Resumption of Trading of its Shares on SGX-
ST with effect from 9.00am (Singapore time) on 10 April 2014. 
 
The Board wishes to confirm that it has disclosed all material information that may affect the 
Group and that there is sufficient information disclosed to the market for the resumption of 
trading. In addition, the Company wishes to assure its shareholders that the Executive 
Directors will advise the Board as and when there are material developments and make the 
appropriate announcements on SGXNET in a timely manner to all shareholders. 
 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
 
Thye Kim Meng 
Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer 
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